
CSHS Daily Announcements 
Friday May 16, 2025 

 
Attention Seniors – Local Scholarship deadlines are quickly approaching. Here is what is coming up:  
    Taylor Hale Fine Arts Scholarship- May 20th  
    Pascal’s Way- May 22nd  
    All the scholarship deadlines and applications have been posted to the Canes Counselor Google 
Classroom and the CSHS website. Don’t miss out on these awesome opportunities. 

Attention Seniors and Juniors:  Beginning Monday, April 21, in order to attend prom you cannot have 4 or 
more tardies to any one period or 4 or more unexcused absences.  Also, at the time of the event the 
student cannot have any referrals or discipline issues between April 21 and May 16. 

Attention Students taking AP exams: Locations for the AP tests occurring this week are posted on the 
Cafeteria Windows; students may not sign themselves out after testing and must follow normal sign out 
procedures.  

From the Senior Celebration Committee: We want to inform you of an important change to the date of the 
yearbook signing and cap toss for the Class of 2025. Originally scheduled for Friday, May 16th, the event 
will now take place today at 7:00 p.m. at Founders Park. 
Yearbooks are now expected to arrive by Wednesday evening and may even be distributed during 
Thursday’s gathering. 

Merrick Dunn’s family are holding a celebration today, May 16th at 7pm at Harry Harris beneath the open 
sky to remember, reflect and celebrate a life so dearly loved.  All are welcomed to attend.   
 
The Coral Shores Students are holding a celebration to remember Merrick’s time with us at Coral Shores.  
It will be held on Monday, May 19th at 6pm in the Performing Arts Center.  Students, Staff, family 
members and community members are welcomed to attend. 

There will be Open Gym Volleyball on May 19, 20 and 21 from 3-5:30pm. 

Track and field team turn in your uniforms to Coach James in the ISS room. 

Attention students: Seniors can begin returning Chromebooks today, as long as they do not need them for 
final exams. You can return them after your last final that requires it. Underclassmen should wait until the 
final week of school and return theirs once they’re done using them for finals. Avoid long lines on the last 
day—return early if you can! See Mrs. Shannon in the Media Center with any questions. 

The Senior Exit Survey has been added to your Senior class google classroom. ALL seniors must 
complete the survey! 

BE SAFE, BE RESPECTFUL, BE READY TO LEARN, BE RESPONSIBLE, BE EMPOWERED 

Happy Birthday shoutouts for today: Aldo Munoz 
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